
Bernice Li 
King Thai Massage health care centre owner 

1st centre 15 st clare west 2nd floor 
2nd centre 3605 shepard ave east main floor 

Toronto Ont 
Tel:647-8788844 

Email: maple20120403@gmail.com 

Via email: gglc@toronto.ca 

May 20, 2019 

General Government and Licensing Committee 
City of Toronto, Council 
10th floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON 
M5H 2N2 

Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the General Government and Licensing Committee 

Re: Comprehensive Review of Holistic and Body-Rub Parlour Regulations 

I am making this submission on behalf of 2 King Thai massage health care centres 
which we have currently over 2000 clients in Toronto. We do think that eliminating 
holistic licensing is different from increasing the cap on body rub parlours  

1 in 4 Toronto 'holistic centres' offer erotic massages. Please strictly punish and fine 
holistic centre owners and staffs who violate regulation. Suspend their holistic 
licence and centre license even send them to jail. Reward people who report any 
illegal activity.  

Do NOT allow any erotic Advertising on the Internet absolutely . Heavy harm can flow 
to the public from this method of advertising. We don`t want erotic advertisement 
pollute our children`s view on internet. We don’t want Toronto become Second 
Bangkok of Thailand either. Clearly, body rub parlours should be not permitted to 
have their own websites and post advertisements on the internet. Please set up 

GL5.2.5 

Tel:647-8788844


strictly city regulations and punish offenders seriously. 
 
I do appreciate that staff and this Committee are taking the time to give these issues 
due consideration. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Bernice Li 
 


